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From: Jonathan Rauch <jrauch@sraretail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 9:24 AM

To: Jenna Weber

Cc: Mohamed Bagoury; Harry Sommer
Subject: Re: west elm-Portland Me -Signage
Importance: High

We approve the attached signage package. Thank you

JR

Jonathan Rauch
SRA

860-558-4714 - ¢
508-405-1918 - o
jrauch@sraretail.com

On May 25, 2017, at 3:17 PM, Jenna Weber <jenna.weber@trianglesign.com> wrote:

Dear Jonathan:
At the request of our customer, west elm, we submit herewith for your approval the proposed signage
for the above referenced location.

In order to expedite our fabrication process, we would appreciate an emailed reply as soon as
possible. Your earliest attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Jenna Weber ® Project Manager ® Triangle Sign ® 443-297-5011
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